
 

 

 

A Message from the Director of Volunteers 

 

We sincerely appreciate your interest in volunteering with us.  Due to an 

overwhelming response and a high influx of applications, we are currently unable 

to accept new volunteer applications until September 1, 2024.   

We encourage you to apply again after this date and we look forward to welcoming 

new volunteers in the near future.  If you need additional information, please email 

me at Frieda.Wenzara@ahmchealth.com. Our office is located in the Activity 

Center, across the street from the hospital, next to the parking structure.  

Thank you for your support and patience.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if 

you have questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Frieda Wenzara-Pastor 

Director of Volunteers  

 


